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Public invited April 23 to learn about Hwy 14 Stockton Hill construction 

STOCKTON, Minn. – The public is invited to attend a public information meeting on April 23 in Stockton to 
learn about this summer’s construction plans for Highway 14 Stockton Hill, according to the Minnesota 
Department of Transportation. 

 

People can drop by from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. on Wednesday, April 23 at the Stockton Community Center, 8600 D St. 
N. in Stockton. No formal presentation is planned. People can come and go on their schedule. If you attend the 
meeting, you can talk with project managers, ask questions and receive information about the project. The project 
website will be updated with information from the meeting.

Beginning June 2, a MnDOT contractor will be repairing the Stockton Hill slope and improving drainage on 
Highway 14. The shoulder of the road will be widened, and guardrail will be replaced.

 

Highway 14 between Winona and Stockton will be detoured during construction, but residents and businesses will 
be able to access their properties. Thru traffic will not be allowed to ensure safety of the workers. Thru traffic will 
be detoured.

 

The detour from the west will direct motorists north on Winona County Road 23 at Stockton to Highway 61 at 
Minnesota City. 

 

MnDOT invites and encourages participation by all. If you need an ASL, foreign language interpreter, or other 
reasonable accommodation, or need documents in an alternative format (such as braille or large print), please email 
your request to Janet Miller at ADArequest.dot@state.mn.us or call 651-366-4720 or 1-800-657-3774 (Greater 
Minnesota); 711 or 1-800-627-3529 (Minnesota Relay).

Stay connected, informed 

 Find MnDOT southeast Minnesota construction projects and sign up for construction updates.

 Join the MnDOT Southeast Minnesota Facebook group and follow us at MnDOT Southeast on X.

 Sign up for text message and/or email alerts during significant road closures or winter weather events.

 Find road updates in Minnesota on 511mn.org or get a free app at Google Play or the App Store.

mailto:michael.dougherty@state.mn.us
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/minnesota-511/id664709236
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=crc.carsapp.mn
https://www.511mn.org/
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MNDOT/subscriber/new?topic_id=MNDOT_677
https://x.com/mndotsoutheast
https://www.facebook.com/groups/MnDOTsoutheast
http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects.html
mailto:ADArequest.dot@state.mn.us
https://www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects/hwy14-stockton-winona/index.html
https://www.dot.state.mn.us/d6/projects/hwy14-stockton-winona/index.html
https://maps.app.goo.gl/PXEAdc4mcXtvHSJMA
https://maps.app.goo.gl/PXEAdc4mcXtvHSJMA


 Search job openings at the Minnesota Management and Budget website   and sign up to receive southeast 
Minnesota job alerts.
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